
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio   

Chairman      

Committee on Transportation & Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives  

2134 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Transportation & Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives 

1135 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

I am requesting funding for the replacement of Morris County Bridge 1400-935 on the Lenape 

Trail in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

The project sponsor for this project is the County of Morris and the project is located in Denville, 

NJ. The nearest street address is 15 Lenape Trail Road, Denville, NJ 07834. 

The funding is designated for the design and permitting of a new bridge on Lenape Island Road 

over Indian Lake.   

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 

benefits: replacement of a structurally deficient and functionally obsolete bridge. The current 

structure suffers from sever corrosion. This project will provide safer access to the 31 homes on 

Lenape Island.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

S 
Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress  
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